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Dear members of the Joint Transportation Committee, 

 

My name is Sean Crawford, and I have been living in Tigard for over eight years and 

have recently moved closer to Hall Boulevard two years ago.  I have to drive on Hall 

to get to work, and each time I do, I see the terrible state the road is in.  I have not 

only driven, but also biked and walked along Hall to get to downtown Tigard.  I felt 

extremely unsafe with the state of the road, bike lanes, and sidewalks.  The roads are 

heavily uneven, full of potholes, and riddled with trash (and likely because people 

have mistaken it as an open landfill through it's representation).  Please pass HB 

2756 so that this road can be brought up to par with the other roads in Tigard and so 

that everyone can feel comfortable using it through any means of transportation. 

 

 

Sean 


